This Week at St Mark

November 4, 2018 — November 10, 2018

Sunday (11/4) Al Saints Day

9:00 am Worship Service (w/HC)
10:15 am Adult Bible Study
10:15 am Youth Group Meeting
Daylight Savings Ends
Monday (11/5)

Tuesday (11/6)
8:30 am Quilt Group

10:00 am Bible Study
Wednesday (11/7)

9:00 am Parish Nurse in Office

5:00 pm Bells Rehearsal

Just a
reminder...

® We have services on

® Thursday night at 6:30pm

if you can’t attend on
Sunday morning.

Thursday (11/8)
5:15 pm Choir Rehearsal
6:30 pm Worship Services
Friday (11/9)

Saturday (11/10)

8:00 am Fall Clean Up Raindate

8:00 am Potato Peeling Pancake Supper
Sunday (11/11)

9:00 am Worship Service
10:15 am Voter’s Meeting
3:00 pm Pancake Supper

Veteran’s Day

Financial Information through 10/14/18

General Fund

Variance

Attendance Offering Budget % Met Amount
Weekly 104 $3,640.00 $4,658.00 78.15 (51,018.00)
Year to Date 4597 $156,052.55 $190,978.00 81.71 (534,925.45)
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Sharing the Love of Jesus

Thursday, November 1, 2018
Sunday, November 4, 2018

All Saints Day

ol

SHARING
THE LOVE
OF JESUS

The altar flowers this week are provided by
the Men’s Club in memory of those Saints from the
St Mark family whom God has called to their eternal
home this past year.

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District)
1019 N. 7th Street Sheboygan, WI 53081 Phone: (920) 458 - 4343
www.stmarksheboygan.com
Pastor Brett Matz



Please make sure you use the calendar on
the wall by the office to mark your
meetings and events in order for them to
appear in the Forward and Messenger.

We still need a volunteer to drive the
van on the 2nd Sunday of the month.
If you are interested or have any
questions please contact Tom Kroll or
the church office.

q The Food Pantry is in

DI 1ccd of the following

items: jam or jelly and

4 canned peas. Please

consider bringing these items for our Food Pantry.

Please remember to check your mailbhoxes.

Areport from the LCMS Hispanic Outreach
program which the church helps fund will be
postedin the Narthex each month. Feelfreeto
take a copy of the reportif youare interestedin
what they are doing in the community.

A Fall Clean Up is scheduled

\w‘f"({ A for Saturday, November 3rd

2 ¢ at8:00am. The rain date will
>3_°£ / 5. be Saturday, November 10th
5 A % at 8:00am. The more people

= X who will help the sooner we
can be done.

Advent is around the corner and so are
the Soup Suppers. The only date that is still
open is December 19th. If your cottage
group or commiftee would like to sign up
for one of the Soup Suppers please
contact the church office.

IT'S COMING....NOVEMBER 11TH
MEN’S CLUB PANCAKE SUPPER

The menu includes all-
you-can-eat potato
pancakes, wheat cakes,
breakfast sausage,
applesauce, beverage
and cake.

Tickets are now available from any
member of the Men’s Club or the
church office.

Tickets cost $7.50 for adults and
$4.00 for children 4-12. Tickets will
cost 50 cents more at the door.

The next
Voters Meeting
will be on
November 11th
immediately
following the
church service.

Thinking about joining St. Mark?
Please contact Pastor Matz or the
Church Office. We will be starting a
new members class soon.

On Saturday, November 10th the Men’s club will
need help peeling potatoes starting at 8:00am until
around 10:30am. Also a quick reminder for the men
that are working for the Pancake Supper, you will
need to bring a dessert for the event.

The Congregational Fund is proposing changes
to their by-laws that will be voted on at the
voter's meeting on November 11th.

Making Spirits Bright

We are fortunate to, again have the first night
(November 23rd) designated as “St Mark
Night.”

We are in need of a total of 22 volunteers to
cover the two shifts on that night. The first shift
of 11 volunteers will work from 4:30pm until
7:00pm. The second shift should arrive at
6:30pm and work until closing at 9:00pm.

They are also looking for drivers. More
information is in the Narthex with sign up
sheets.

Thank you to cottage 12 for purchasing a bunch of
coats for the Coats for Kids drive. The church
donated 9 coats and 2 pair of snow pants.

You are Invited to Attend the Annual
Chaplaincy Fundraiser Event
Sunday, November 11, 2018
This is our 15" and Final Chaplaincy Event and

Rev. Tom Fleischmann’s Retirement from the
Chaplaincy Ministry.

At Three Guys and a Grill East
N3350 County J Elkhart Lake, WI

See poster in Narthex for more information.

Bring some Joy into Someone’s Life at
The Gathering Place -

Have you ever volunteered and felt that you
received way more than you gave? That's what
our volunteers tell us every day. We do so
many different activities, there is something for
everyone to enjoy doing with an adult with
memory loss. Socializing, potato bowling,
playing games, art, wood working or just doing
a puzzle with someone is an important way to
help. Bring some joy to someone else's life by
spending your Mondays or Tuesdays with us.
Call us today at 920-627-6847 or email car-

olb@stpaulfalls.com

Please note: The November R & R luncheon
has been moved forward by one week (from
the customary third Wednesday to the second
Wednesday,
November 14th).
Arrangements have
been made at Jake’s
Roundabout
Steakhouse, 4602 S
Business Dr., for 11:30
am. If you plan to
attend, please call
Maggie Heschke at 452-7188 to secure a place
at the table.

ROUNDABOUT

Steakhouse

The Evangelism committee is going to be
collecting items for Open Door. The next two
weeks (November 8th to November 18th.) The
items they are collecting will be Kitchen Supplies
(Paper plates, plastic utensils, disposable cups,
ziplock bags (all sizes), napkins, condiments for
sandwiches, coffee, tea, hot chocolate.)

THE GREATER SHEBOYGAN AREA
CHAPTER OF THE AHSGR will be hosting
their November 10™ meeting at the
Trinity Ministry Center. The Board will be
meeting at 1:30 a.m. and the chapter meeting will
begin at 1:00 p.m. The topic for the meeting will
be “Ancestral Villages”, as people are encouraged
to create displays of their ancestral village and
share that with the many members. Also, we
will have our elections of officers for the 2019
year. Refreshments will be served. Bring your-
self and a guest or two. We will have a great
time celebrating our culture and our heritage! If
you have any questions please call our Chapter
President, Kevin R. Greatens at 207-0277 OF
at krgreatens@ft.newyorklife.com. Auf
Wiedersehen!

Remember, when you are in need of
Pastoral care please contact either Pastor
Matz or the church office at 458-4343.
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